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Michael D. Teager

From: Sarah Baeckler <give@hsnaples.org>
Sent: Monday, October 10, 2022 5:31 PM
To: Michael Teager
Subject: A message of gratitude from Humane Society Naples!

 

  

 

Dear Michael, 

Thank you for your generous gift of $2,000.00.  

Your commitment and willingness to invest in Humane Society Naples’ mission is an inspiration, 
especially during this challenging time following Hurricane Ian.  

Our staff are working tirelessly to coordinate animal rescue operations across Florida, 
transporting hundreds of animals to safety and caring for those displaced by the storm. The 
strength of our community is incredible and so inspiring! Animals from the most devastated parts 
of our state are being given a second chance because of your support.  

Your generosity is bolstering our mission of sheltering animals during this time of need and 
locating safe, life-long homes.  

Thank you for making this all possible.  

 
Best wishes, 
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Sarah Baeckler   
Chief Executive Officer  
   
P.S. To learn more about how your donation is helping us change the lives of animals 
throughout Southwest Florida, please visit us at hsnaples.org. Humane Society Naples is a U.S. 
tax-exempt 501 (c) (3) organization. Consistent with IRS guidelines, Humane Society Naples 
confirms that no goods or services have been provided to you in exchange for this gift. Your 
contribution was received on 10/10/2022.  

  

 

 


